
This week at school we continued learning all about our classroom.  We are 
so proud of how hard all of our kiddos are working!  Everyone does such a 
great job walking in quiet lines while in the hallway, sitting at circle time, 
listening to each other, and singing all of the new songs we are teaching 

them!

During circle time this week we began talking about the calendar.  We 
learned three new songs that we will use every day when talking about the 
calendar: “Days of the Week”, “The Months of the Year”, and “I Can Count 

to Ten.”

On Monday, Miss Katie came into our class, and we had music!  The kiddos 
had so much fun playing with bubbles, dancing, and singing with her!

During our Social Skills time on Wednesday, Miss Fran came into our 
classroom to help us talk about our feelings.  We sang a song about how it 

looks when we feel angry, sad, happy, etc.  We also learned a cool, new 
technique about what to do when we are feeling sad or angry.  We have 
sent the steps home for this if you would like to try and do this with your 

child at home as well.

To end our week, Miss Kayla came into our classroom for some gross motor 
fun!  We tumbled, danced, rolled, and shook our way through our very first 

acro class!

Some of the stories we read this week were: Night Before Preschool, Llama 
Llama Misses Mama, I’m a Dirty Dinosaur, Bear Counts, How Do Dinosaurs 

Show Good Manners, and How Do Dinosaurs Go to School.

Next week we will begin learning how to use the tools in our classroom.  
These will include glue sticks, liquid glue, scissors, and paintbrushes!

Don’t forget: Show & Share starts on Monday!  For the first few weeks, your 
child may bring in any item (that fits in their backpacks) when it is their 

show & share day. 
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Friday, September 29th 
School Picture Day

(More Information to Come Home Soon)

Friday, September 29th

Field Trip Permission Slips Due

Friday, October 6th 
Kelkenberg Farm Field Trip

If you would like to 

send in a sweatshirt 

with your child to keep 

at school in case they 

get cold, you may do 

so.
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